
-----Original Message----- 

From: Karen Hughes [mailto:karenh@green-space.org.uk]  
Sent: 12 July 2012 12:00 

To: undisclosed-recipients 
Subject: Make PArks a Priority campaign 

Dear All 

Many of you probably never see the journal Horticulture Week , but it is running a campaign to 

get the Government to formally debate the impact of the currnent cuts in parks funding. I attach 

copies of the articles and also a template for a letter to your local Member of Parliament asking 

him or her to support the call for a debate.  

If you decide to send a letter please let me know. I’ll be sending one to my local MP here in 

Somerset. 

Best wishes  

Karen Hughes 

Karen Hughes 

Regional Manager GreenSpace South West  

(I am based in Somerset and generally work Monday -Thursday between 9am and 1.30pm) 

Head Office: Caversham Court, Church Road, Reading RG4 7AD 

Direct Tel 0118 946 5153  

Email                      karenh@green-space.org.uk  

website                  www.gssw.org.uk   

Twitter account     @GS_SW 

Facebook page       GreenSpace SouthWest 
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